
 

 

            TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

2/18/16 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
 

 

President Scott started the meeting by showing us the latest Trumansburg Troubadour article on the 

front page about the Chris Bond Run. 

 

It was decided that the first club assembly of every month will be devoted to the Visioning process. 

 

President Scott also told us that the Legion will get back to us on how we can help them. 

 

Ben Curtis updated us on the Nepal project. He has been trying to amend the grant to add more 

latrines. He is also looking into an International Grant. 

 

Ben also asked the club is they would be willing to help support a Guatemalan girl with her 

expenses for a year while she works at a prosthesis clinic. Ben estimates that the club would have to 

pay $62.50 a month for a year and Ben would personally put in the rest. We decided that we will 

wait until a proper budget is in place before anything is decided.  

 

Ben also reminded us that a Grants Management Seminar will be held on Saturday, April 16th at 

TC3. He recommends that we all try to attend. 

 

Kathleen reported on the budget process. So far this year we have received $22,000 and spent over 

$20,000. She is still working on this. One thing we need to do is keep track of our volunteer hours 

at different events that we do. Mike Jimenez offered to keep track of the BBQ hours. 

 

Darlynne proposed an antique show at the fairgrounds for next year. She shared many ideas of how 

to do this. This would be a more stress free event for us. She will start doing the leg work on how to 

start one. 

 

Cindy suggested that everyone should be enrolled in Rotary Central or My Rotary as it is important 

that everyone knows what is going on. This is the link to get there: My Rotary 

Dinner Schedule 

2/25/16 Barrett/Bouchard   

3/3/16  Bullock/Bullock 

3/10/16 Brainard/Curtis 

3/17/16 Guthrie/Guy-Sell 

           Speaker Schedule 

2/25/16 M. McGuire 

3/3/16  Visioning 

3/10/16 B. Overbaugh 

3/17/16 Club Assembly 
 

https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/user/login?destination=myrotary/home


 

We were reminded that the Golf Tournament is coming up July 8th. We should start thinking about 

it now. 

 

Darlynne told us that she saw John Kotun and he would like to come to the meetings but cannot 

drive at night. Ben Curtis said that he would get in touch with him. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:57. 

 

  

 

 
HAPPY DOLLARS 

$1 from Pelly for being good at the dentist. 

$1 from Mike J. for being at a conference in Orlando 
but glad to be back home even in the cold weather. 

$1 from Tom for winning the 50/50 while he attended 
the Nimmonsburg Rotary meeting. 

$1 from Peggy for traveling 4,000 miles to Louisiana 
and knowing there is no place like home. 

$1 from Shelly for Zoren coming home tomorrow. 

$1 from Cindy for Tom getting a ticket.  



 

 

 

 

Friday, July 8th, Golf Tournament       
 

 

 

 

 

FOUR WAY TEST 

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    


